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Molten Metals Announces Completion of Asset Purchase Agreement  
with Military Metals Corp. 

 
Vancouver, British Columbia / October 4, 2024 – Molten Metals Corp. (the “Company”) (CSE:MOLT; 
FSE:Y44), announces that it has completed the sale of its West Gore Antimony Project, located in Nova 
Scotia, to Military Metals Corp. in consideration for a cash payment of $85,000, as originally announced on 
October 1, 2024.  
 
For Additional Information Please Contact 
 
Brooklyn Reed 
Corporate Secretary 
Molten Metals Corp. 
778.918.2261 
Email: brooklyn@moltenmetalscorp.com 
 
The CSE has not reviewed and does not accept responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 
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